October 14, 2010

To Whom It may concern,

iRobot Corp. is in the process of renewing their experimental license call sign WE2XUH. During this
process it was discovered that the ERP on the original license is incorrect. iRobot would like to change
the ERP at all locations to 1.93 Watts.

Respectfully submitted

Brian Waite, Lead SW Engineer

iRobot Corp.



